Save the date!

Public employers —
The future is in your hands

The new year gives us all an opportunity to reflect on the past and make
plans for the year ahead. The Ohio Bureau of Workers’ Compensation
(BWC) has informed you that costs are rising. So, it is important that
you work proactively to control workers’ compensation expenses
and improve workplace safety in 2003 and beyond.

You can take the first step by attending one of BWC’s 2003 Public
Employer Summits. Registration materials will arrive in the mail in the
coming weeks.

Cambridge ....Monday, Jan. 27......... Pritchard-Laughlin Civic Center
Canton ........... Tuesday, Jan. 28......... McKinley Grand Hotel
Mansfield....... Wednesday, Jan. 29...Holiday Inn
Wilmington....Thursday, Jan. 30....... Roberts Centre

This new year, make a resolution to cut your workers’ compensation
costs while providing a safer work environment for your employees.
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